
 

 

WQ.214/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD  

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER CENTRAL 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 15th MAY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 22nd MAY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chair advise how many States employees are currently receiving half pay as a consequence of 

long-term absence due to illness?”  

 

 

Answer 

 

There were 17 States Employees receiving half pay during April 2023 as a consequence of long-term 

absence due to illness.  

 


